Confirmation 2025-26

This year we are excited to participate
in a brand new program called Spirit &
Fire, which was created with support
from the Archdiocese of Portland.

Offered for those in 7th grade and up
who have been baptized.

Each Confirmation candidate and at
least one parent are required to be
present and participate in all
sessions.

Sessions are scheduled about two
Sundays per month, from 6:30-
8:00pm, September through April.




